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Consultation Response Form 
Proposed conversion to academy status through joining the Oxford Diocesan Bucks Schools Trust 
 (A Multi-Academy Trust)
Governors are asking those people connected to the school to consider the proposal to convert CHENIES SCHOOL to an academy within the Oxford Diocesan Bucks Schools Trust. If you have any questions, comments or concerns that you would like to be taken into consideration, please let the governors know, either by emailing: office@chenies.bucks.sch.uk or by handing this form to the school office.
There will be an online information session on 24th November at 6pm where questions will be answered by representatives of the Governors, School Leadership Team and the Oxford Diocesan Schools Trust (Bucks).
The consultation ends 29th December, so please make sure your thoughts are heard before then.
	Your Name:
	

	Your connection to the school:
	
	Parent/ carer

	
	
	Staff

	
	
	Governor

	
	
	Community

	
	
	Other (please specify):

	Do you have any comments, questions of concerns?
	



Thank you for completing this form, please ensure it is returned to the school office no later than:
		29th December
